Technology Committee — October 2, 2023

The Technology Committee met on October 2, 2023. Mr. Hein updated the committee on equipment that was
purchased and deployed, cyber security and Summer work that was completed, which included:

o Refresh of faculty Chromebooks for grade 7-12 teachers
o Refresh of desktop computers at the high school and middle school
o Consolidation of the library automation system for the middle school and high school.

The next committee meeting will be held on November 6, 2023, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.



